July 13, 2018

Notice to Potential Proposers:

BULLETIN NUMBER 8
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)
FREEDOM THROUGH A SECOND CHANCE PROGRAM SERVICES
RFP NUMBER 500-SH

This Bulletin Number 8 is being issued to notify potential Proposers that Request for
Proposals (RFP) Number 500-SH for Freedom Through a Second Chance Program
Services solicitation has been canceled in its entirety, per sub-paragraph 4.2 (County
Option to Reject Proposals or Cancel RFP), the County may, at its sole discretion,
cancel the RFP in its entirety.

This cancellation is being made through this addendum and posted on the Department’s
website at http://shqg.lasdnews.net/shg/contracts/info.html.

We appreciate your interest in this RFP. Should you have any questions, please
contact Contract Analyst Dernice Samuel at ddsamuel@lasd.org.



